
Allen Middle School
1108 Glendale Dr | Greensboro, NC 27406
(336) 294-7325 | Fax (336) 294-7315

Dwayne Jordan
Principal

Kendrick Alston
Asst Principal 

Christina Hall
Asst Principal 

Jamie Noack
Asst Principal 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We have students/parents that need some additional information about the registration 

process. This is specifically for parents that have enrolled in the virtual academy and 

would like for your child to remain at Allen Middle School. Allen Middle School will begin

with remote learning and then Social Distancing Learning beginning October 20, which 

could change based on CDC Health guidelines and state and federal declarations.

If you would like for your child to continue at Allen Middle School, instead of the virtual 

academy where you have already enrolled, follow these steps:

Go to the District website: www.gcsnc.schoolmint.net

Log in with email and password (or click forgot password)

Follow steps to withdraw

If you do not have success, please contact, Mrs. Pace, Data Manager at 336.294.7325.

Sincerely, 

Mr. Dwayne Jordan

Allen Middle School    “Home of the Mighty Vikings”

http://www.gcsnc.schoolmint.net/

